
From: Williams, Mark S <WILLIMS@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK>  
Sent: 21 January 2025 10:24 
To: Cllr. Mann, Colin P. <MANNCP@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK> 
Cc: Cllr. Enright, Gary <ENRIGG2@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK> 
Subject: Re: Tynygraig footbridge, Llanbridge 
 
 
 
 
Colin 
We met with TfW last week (apologies I meant to send you an update before I went on 
leave). We have confirmed that Ccbc are prepared to use our CPO powers on TfW's 
behalf and they have now gone away to consider that offer, costs involved etc and are 
due to come back to us with a desired way forward. 
Regards 


